Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Amy Shilling <amy@phcrestoration.com>
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 8:14 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: PERMIT # BRES2001-0010

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello.

For job address: 65 Starcroft Drive, Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526. Please remove Haire Plumbing from this
permit and add Wesley Dailey as the plumber. License # L..27929.

Please let me know if you need any other information.

Thank you,

d@m Amy Shilling
<

Project Manager

‘a l@l a PHC Restoration

910-500-2713

hcrestoration.com



